
1

Katie Wright

From: Cllr Paddy Kilduff <cllrpkilduff@roscommoncoco.ie>
Sent: Wednesday 23 January 2019 14:42
To: rses
Subject: Draft Regional Spatial and Economic Strategy for the Northern and Western 

Regional Assembly (NWRA)

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I strongly welcome and support Objectives 115 (a) and 115 (b) of the draft RSES Report which refer 
specifically to the re-opening of the Western Rail Corridor from Claremorris to Athenry and northwards from 
Claremorris to Sligo. I believe the redevelopment of this infrastructure to be vital for the future of our region 
both from an economic and environmental perspective 

 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Paddy Kilduff MCC 
Glanduff 
Athlone 
Co. Roscommon 
0862568570 
 


